From:

Sent:

To:

Subject: FW: Application No. 2022/3708/P (7 Hilltop Road West Hampstead)

From: Jameela gond I

Sent: 29 November 2022 15:48

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Application No. 2022/3708/P (7 Hilltop Road West Hampstead)
Importance: High

Dear Daren

It has just come to my attention that my neighbour has made yet another excessive application for
planning permission.

| was not aware of this because no public notices have been displayed. | understand that comments were
requested by 10 November. It would be much appreciated if | were able to submit comments still - is that

possible?

| strongly object to what has been proposed, not least because 7 Hilltop Road has already been extensively
over-developed over the past 2 years.

Please keep my details confidential.
Kind regards

Jameela Bond



